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NOTE FROM AMBASSADOR ROBERTO ÁLVAREZ GIL,

PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC,
CONVEYING HIS COUNTRY'S PROPOSAL TO HOST THE VI MEETING OF MINISTERS OF JUSTICE OR OF MINISTERS OR ATTORNEYS GENERAL OF THE AMERICAS (REMJA-VI)
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
November 29, 2005

MP-RD-OEA

1347-05

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with Note No. MP-RD-OEA 1234-05, dated October 20, 2005, which indicates that the Government of the Dominican Republic has offered to host the Sixth Meeting of Ministers of Justice or of Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas (REMJA-VI), to be held in 2006.


In this connection, this Permanent Mission wishes to report that the dates proposed for this meeting are April 24 to 26, 2006, and to ask you to transmit this note, as soon as possible, to the Chair of the OAS Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, so that a draft resolution may prepared convening REMJA-VI for the aforementioned dates.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Roberto Álvarez Gil


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Izben C. Williams

Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States (OAS)
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